[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Peter Attwell [mailto:Peter.Attwell@hs2.org.uk] 
Sent: 04 March 2019 10:39
To: Clare O'Hanlon
Cc: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Consultation - 18/00904/F

Our Ref: HS2-CDC-SC-010

Dear Clare O’Hanlon,

Thank you for consulting HS2 Ltd on the above application for planning permission. 

We have no comments to make.

Your Sincerely


Peter Attwell | Town Planning Advisor | Infrastructure Directorate | HS2 Ltd      
Mob: 07909933933 | peter.attwell@hs2.org.uk | Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn
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